
 

   

 

PORT OF TROON  
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS 

NO. 02 /2025 

 

 

Port of Troon 
 
 

BA Chart 1866 
 
 

MARINERS ARE ADVISED  
 

Description: 

Introduction of new IALA Approved Traffic Light System. 

Impact on Mariners: 

MARINERS ARE ADVISED that a new IALA approved traffic light system has been 

introduced at the Port of Troon. The details of the new traffic light system are as 

follows: 

Entrance/Exit of the Harbour (West Pier): 

• Clear to proceed: 3 all-round lights in a vertical line (Green, White, Green) 

• Not clear to proceed: 3 all-round red lights in a vertical line 

Entrance/Exit to the Yacht Marina: 

• Clear to proceed: 3 all-round lights in a vertical line (Green, White, Green) 

• Not clear to proceed: 3 all-round red lights in a line 

 

 



 

   

Entrance to the Fish Dock: 

• Not Clear to proceed: Red light 

• Clear to proceed: Green light 

All vessels in the area are to navigate with extreme caution and comply with the 

new traffic light signals as well as instructions from Troon Port Control on VHF CH 

14 whilst entering and exiting the harbour. 

As a reminder, clearance should be sought from Troon Port Control before 

proceeding inwards or outwards. 

Additional Information: 

The new traffic light system is designed to enhance safety and improve traffic 

management within the harbour. 

Mariners should familiarise themselves with the new light signals and their 

meanings to ensure safe navigation. 

The lights are strategically placed to be visible from a distance, providing clear 

guidance to vessels approaching the harbour. 

Failure to comply with the new IALA traffic light system and or any instructions 

regarding any vessel movements will invoke the ABP’s enforcement policy and 

could result in prosecution.  

For further information, please visit www.abports.co.uk. 

Issuing Authority: 

This notice is issued by the Port of Troon Harbour Authority. 

Disclaimer: 

Mariners are reminded to exercise caution and adhere to all maritime regulations 

while navigating in the vicinity of the Troon Harbour Area. Weather conditions and 

other factors may affect ferry operations, so mariners are advised to stay updated 

on any further notices or changes. 
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Harbour Master Ayr & Troon 

 
 1st May 2025 

 

Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing Organisations should 
ensure that the contents of this Notice are known to the masters or persons in charge of their 
vessel or craft. 

 

 

 


